

Podsmead Big Local

Monday 22nd February 2016

6:00 pm – 9:00 pm

The Hub, Scott Avenue

Present:	Gerry Hartin (Treasurer) Jon Jarvis Terry Elcock (GCH) Helen Garforth (BL rep) Mark Gale Melanie Gibbs Dave Hartell Phillip Godwin Carrie Godwin	Sue Cunningham (V. Chair) Dianne O'Neill Dave Willavoys Isobel Edwards (GCC) Josie Betton Penny Ridler Marcus Ridler Richard Noonan Liam Daniels Richard Holmes
-----------------	--	--

1 Welcome and Apologies:

2 Minutes and Matters Arising:

3 Website

Gerry Reported that it will be some weeks before the new website is up and running. However, members can visit www.podmeadbiglocal.org.uk to see how it looks. Training will take place on 4th March; this will allow others to update the site.

Jennie is going to contact Richard to handover the Facebook page.

4 University of Gloucestershire

The Panel requested a progress report on the work carried out so far. Isobel to contact Gareth Hooper Mark to invite University of Gloucestershire Research team to the next meeting
Mark and Helen will meet with them prior to this.

5 Play Gloucestershire

Sue gave an update on Play Gloucestershire and the £10,500 funding that they now can draw down linked to their match funding.

6 Local Trust Spring Event

Tuesday 10th May 10:30am - 3:30pm

MShed: Princes Wharf, Wapping Rd, Bristol BS1 4RN

	See more at: http://localtrust.org.uk/events/bristol-spring-event/#sthash.lvgUj6BU.dpuf	
7	<p>Fun-day Josie is keen to hold another fun-day this year on either the 16th or 30th July. Members agreed to form a sub-group to help with the organisation.</p> <p>Josie is concerned about damp in the kitchen as this could affect the hygiene certification. Terry to contact property team at GCH</p>	TE
8	<p>HUB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Broadband set up although there are difficulties in connecting some of the older PCs. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Sue to get Craig to set up. ○ Terry to ask if GCH has any surplus computers. • It was agreed to install a landline phone. Richard to monitor and record use. 	SC TE RN
9	<p>Officers election for next meeting So far the nominations are Chair: Sue Vice Chair: Roy if he wants to continue (Gerry to ask him) Marcus Treasurer: Gerry Members welcomed Carrie Godwin as a new panel member</p>	
	<p>Barnwood Trust Podsmead Big Local Partnership Liam and Richard facilitated an interactive session which provided an overview of how Barnwood Trust is developing the 'ABCD' approach in partnership with PBL.</p> <p>The evening was rounded off with an informal meal of delicious curried goat prepared by Josie with help from Carrie.</p>	
	<p>Any Other Business: None</p>	
	<p>Date of Next Meeting:</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Monday 21st March 2016 6:00 pm Beaufort Court</p>	